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In Reply Refer To:  
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July 30, 2025 

 

DELIVERED VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL  

dustin.czapla@state.co.us 

 

RE: Picket Corral, File No. P-2025-012, Request for Financial Warranty Concurrence 

 

Dear Mr. Czapla:  

 
On July 30, 2025, the Bureau of Land Management (BLM) Tres Rios Field Office (TRFO) received 

your letter with the subject Picket Corral, File No. P-2025-012, Request for Financial Warranty 

Concurrence regarding reclamation costs to ensure reclamation of affected federal lands for the 

Picket Corral Exploration Project notice (COCO106740515). The BLM TRFO has reviewed the 

reclamation cost estimate and determined that the required financial guarantee of $2,000 is sufficient 

to cover the cost to government to reclaim disturbance that would be caused by implementation of 

the notice level drilling proposed.  

  

This letter provides surface owner concurrence from the BLM to the Colorado Division of 

Reclamation, Mining, and Safety (DRMS). If you have any questions, please contact Bridget Wade, 

TRFO Geologist, at 970-385-1342 or bcwade@blm.gov. 

 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

     Derek Padilla 

     Field Manager 

 

 

EC: Fred Eden 

       edenfje@gmail.com 
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